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1. Accomplishments since the last report 
Most accomplishments occurred at Vision 2013.

Attended ACTE Board of Directors mtgs 12/2 & 12/3

Chaired T&I Ed. Policy Committee mtg 12/4

Attended U.S. Army Leadership Workshop 12/4
Attended Town Hall mtg 12/4

Attended Resolutions Committee mtg 12/4

Attended VIP with Sec. of Ed 12/4

Attended Awards Banquet 12/4

Briefly attended First Timers Orientation 12/5

Attended Opening General Session 12/5

Attended Assembly of Delegates 12/5

Toured Exhibit Hall and thanked exhibitors

Attended Region IV Business mtg 12/5

Attended NCCER Reception 12/5
Attended Dinner with SkillsUSA 12/5

Attended 2nd General Session 12/6
Attended Exploratory mtg over Global CTE 12/6

Attended ASTS Business mtg 12/6
Chaired T&I Ed Business mtg12/6
Attended State Association Breakfast 12/7

Attended Closing General Session 12/7

Attended Board Celebration 12/7

Note: At both the Trades and Industrial Education Division Policy and Business meetings was discussed and unanimously approved to move forward with a Division name change. The membership will be informed in a newsletter, and surveyed. The vote on the name change will take place at the Trades and Industrial Education Division Business meeting at Vision 2014, and if passes will proceed to the next ACTE Board for approval. Possible name would be Skilled and Technical Science Division.
Dean Baker from Oklahoma was selected to serve a 2 yr term on the By-Laws Committee.
Will have minutes from both meeting completed and turned in prior to NPS.
Incoming V.P. and I have communicating and sharing various thoughts and ideas as we make the transition for him to take over July 1.
2. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for ACTE 
As the Association strives towards CTE in America, we cannot lose sight of what is transpiring around us globally.
3. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for the field of Career and Technical Education 
The privatizing of public education
4. Other comments/suggestions:
This will be my last meeting with this wonderful Association and a wonderful group of CTE Educators and Leaders. I have learned so much from each and every one of you, and will take what I have learned to help build a better CTE for the future. Good luck and God bless.
5. Potential candidates contacted for future Board of Directors Elections:
None at this time, but our Division is growing new leaders.
Items To Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion
None.
